
 

 

Dear RoS Church Family: 

As more people are vaccinated and our society continues to reopen, we are moving to the next 

phase of our Regathering Plan. This past homecoming, we opened our Sunday morning Worship 

Services for in person gathering. The Sunday after Easter, April 11, 2021,  we will add in person 

Life Groups. We will offer classes for nursery, children, youth, and adults. 

We will continue to ask people to wear masks and social distance in the Worship Center and 

Educational Spaces. Each class will be responsible for sanitizing their classrooms afterwards.  

Our Sunday schedule will be as follows: Worship at 10 AM. Life Groups will meet following 

Worship. Life Groups will end at 12:15 PM. Our goal is to clear the facility by 12:30 PM.  

For those who are not ready to gather, we will still offer our services on Facebook Live. Those 

adult Life Groups that have the capabilities will still offer online classes as well.  

Our plan is to reopen as safely as possible and thank you for your cooperation. We will continue 

to evaluate our plans and make adjustments as guidelines and recommendations change. It is 

our prayer that you and your family can reconnect with your church family in person and be 

encouraged as we regather each week.  

Pastoral Staff 

 

 


